Farragut Middle School Orchestra

Dear Parents and Students,

We are excited for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year at Farragut Middle School. We
will be having Instrument Selection nights where rising 6th graders can come to the
FMS orchestra room and try-out instruments! When students visit the orchestra room,
they will have the opportunity to try out violin, viola, cello, and bass to get an idea of
what each instrument would feel like to play.

Please scan the QR Code to complete the Google Form which will ask for parent
information, sign-ups for one of the selection nights, and include videos on all of the
available instruments for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year.

Students do not need to have an instrument before joining orchestra.
Students will be sized for the selected instrument in August, and will
be sent home with all instrument information. Please do not purchase
an instrument over the summer!

Instrument Selection Night Schedule: SCAN ME

e March 23rd - 24th from 4:30 p.m.- 6:30 p.m.
e April 5th from 4:30 p.m.- 6:30 p.m.
e April 24th - 26th from 4:30 p.m.- 6:30 p.m.

We are excited you are joining the orchestra family and are looking forward to meeting
you! Please reach out with any questions!

Best,

Ashley Gantt
ashley.gantt@knoxschools.org
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